STATE BAR oF WISCONSIN

Leaders in the Law. Advocates for Justice.®

December 11, 2023

RECEIVED

DEC 11 2023
Clerk of the Supreme Court
Attn: Deputy Clerk-Rules CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
PO Box 1688 OF WISCONSIN

Madison. WI 53701-1688
RE: Petition 23-04 (Section Leaders Council Representative)
Dear Honorable Justices of the Supreme Court:

I am writing to request an extension to the date by which the State Bar of Wisconsin is required to
file responses to comments related to petition 23-04, Modification of SCR Chap. 10, Membership of
the Board of Governors. An untimely filed comment was filed with the Court late in the day on
Friday, December 8, 2023, more than a week and a half after the deadline. The State Bar requests
appropriate time to respond to the extensive allegations included in the letter. The State Bar requests
a deadline of December 27, 2023.

Please confirm that an extension has been granted to Atty. Lisa Roys, Director of Advocacy, at
lroysi@wisbar.org or 608.250.6128.

Respectfully,

ea @ Vi

Atty. Dean Dietrich, President
State Bar of Wisconsin
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